
ISP Fun at Butcharts

Weekly Update
🎇Our last newsletter of 2024! 🎇

It was a busy and super fun last week here at Lambrick Park with
our Winter Concert on Tuesday, Basketball games and
tournaments, Winter Spirit Week, Winter Festive Day and of course
Grad 2025 Winter Formal! Thank you to all our students and staff
for making it such a magical and fun week! ✨✨

A few reminders as we head into a well-deserved holiday...

classes resume Monday, January 6th
and there will only be three weeks before the end of Semester 1!
Anyone registered in English 12 or English First Peoples 12 this semester is scheduled to
write their grad-required Literacy 12 Provincial Assessment January 14th - 16th (details to
follow after the Break)
Anyone registered in Pre-Cal 11, FOM 11 or Workplace 11 this semester is scheduled to write
their grad-required Numeracy 10 Provincial Assessment January 14th-16th (details to follow



after the Break)
Holidays can be a great time to get caught up on outstanding assignments - especially in
Careers 10, 11 & 12 which is taught through Google Classroom

We wish everyone a wonderful, safe and fun holiday season! 💚💛🐧🎄

LP Athletics

Grad 2025 🎓

Anyone interested in purchasing Grad Wear 2025, please see Ms Alicante in the Office after
Winter Break. We need a certain number of purchases before we can place the order!
Thank you to everyone for a wonderful Winter Formal!

LP Career Centre

Event Information
First Day Back after Winter Break
When?
Monday, Jan 6, 2025, 09:00 AM

Event Information
End of Semester 1
When?
Friday, Jan 31, 2025, 06:00 PM

First Name Last Name Email Address Attend (RSVP)

Emily Mathias
Emily is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://sites.google.com/view/lambrickparkathletics/home
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/



